
Parent Permission Form for Canton South Boys Basketball Camp

** Checks made out to Canton Local Schools with “Basketball Camp” in the memo.

Players entering grades 1st-5th can mail forms to Canton South High School “Attn: Luke Conley” or

turn them into Mrs. Long.

Players entering grades 6th-8th can mail forms to Canton South High School “Attn: Luke Conley” or

turn them into Mrs. Karovic

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Camper Name_____________________________

Parents name(s):___________________________

Grade in August: ___________ Age:_____________ School:________________________________

Address__________________________ City/Zip___________________ Phone #__________________

Parent email address(es):

___________________________________________________________________________________

T-SHIRT SIZE (circle one): Youth Sm Youth Med Youth Lg Adult S Adult Med Adult Lg
Adult XL Adult XXL

All participants will receive a t-shirt, to guarantee your preferred shirt size please return
this form by May 31st, 2023.Walk-ins are welcome, but not recommended.

I hereby desire that my child, _________________________________, who is in good physical
health, participate in the Canton South Boys Basketball Camp. By the execution of this release,
I acknowledge the requirements, and standards set by the directions of this program shall be
established for my child’s benefit. I voluntarily release the Canton Local Schools and the
personnel associated with this program from liability, from injuries which may occur while my
son is at camp.

Parent/Guardian___________________________________ Date:___________




